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Wednesday, August 22, 2012              
 

Marauder Bulletin 
Wednesday, August 27, 2014 

 

Character Counts! Quote of the day:  "Real generosity is doing something nice for someone who will never find  

         out." - Frank A. Clark 

 

      SPORTS: 
 

Date Team/Sport Opponent Site Dismiss Bus Game Time 

Wed 8/27 JV/V G Tennis El Diamante Away 2:35 2:45 4:00 

Thu 8/28 F Football Lemoore Away 2:20 2:30 5:30 

 Cross Country Strathmore Home n/a n/a 4:00 

Fri 8/29 JV Football Lemoore Away 2:20 2:30 5:00 

 V Football Lemoore Away n/a 4:00 7:30 

 

      STUDENT SECTION: - 
  

1. This week is Club Week! If you are interested in joining a club, come out to the Campus Circle during lunch to 
see what Monache has to offer.  Sign up, get more information and get involved! 

  
2. Dress up day TOMORROW!  Show your school spirit and wear your favorite TIE DYE clothing. 
  
3. Monache ASB is planning an ALS ice bucket challenge.  Find the Monache ASB table at lunch during club 

week to donate for the ice bucket challenge. 
  
4. If you are a Junior or Senior and are interested in being a counselor for SCICON, please come to the 

library and pick up a permission form.  Being a Scicon counselor is a great way to show your community 
involvement. 

  
5. Seniors:  If you have not taken your senior picture for the yearbook, call Generations Photography at 782-8888 

TODAY to make an appointment for your FREE photo sitting.  There is no charge to have your photo taken for the 
yearbook. 

  
6. Attention Senior girls: Applications for Veterans’ Homecoming Queen/Miss Porterville can be picked 

up at the Activity Window during brunch, lunch or after school.  All senior girls with a “C” average or better are 
eligible.  The deadline to apply is September 2nd. 

  
7. Attention all PIVET Club members:  Our first meeting will be held on Thursday, September 4th during lunch in 

Room K-1.  See you there! 
  
8. Anyone who likes to put things together, take things apart, wants to know how things work, join MESA. We meet 

in room G - 2 on Thursdays, at lunch.  Bring your lunch and learn Engineering, along with some Science. 
  
9. Attention all Freshmen!  Link Crew is holding a Movie Night just for you this Friday, August 29th from 6 – 9 

pm in the Campus Center.  Admission is FREE with your Student ID card.  Drinks and snacks will be sold.  It’s 
going to be an awesome night – don’t miss out!! 

  
10. Tulare County College Night is on Tuesday, September 9th at 6 pm at the Visalia Convention Center.  High 

school students will have the opportunity to meet representatives from over 90 colleges, universities and specialty 
schools.  Informational seminars will be provided on a variety of college related topics including the admissions 
process, financial aid, scholarship opportunities and more. 

  
11. Buy your yearbook early and save!  The price of the yearbook is $70 through September 7th.  Have your name 

printed on the cover for $5 more.  If you buy the yearbook on-line before September 5th, with your name on it, 
you will receive a free icon printed on it as well.  Price for yearbook will be $75 beginning September 8th through 
November 4th. 

  
12. Peer Tutors Needed.  If you are a Junior or Senior and have a GPA of 3.5 or higher and would like to help 

others apply to be a paid peer tutor today. Tutoring is held before and after school five days a week. Pick up an 
application at the Library Media Center. All applications need to be turned in by Wednesday, Sept. 5 by 3pm. 
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11. Are you a Junior wanting to show your Marauder pride?  Then be sure to purchase a Class of 2016 shirt today!  These 

awesome shirts are $10 each and we have all sizes available.  If you are interested in buying a shirt, see Mrs. Baxter or Isabel 
LoBue.  Don’t be the last one to buy a shirt, they will only be sold for a limited time! 

  
12. Coming soon!  Fresh baked cookies after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning next week.  3 cookies for $1.  

Your choice of chocolate chip, snickerdoodle or peanut butter.  Find us in front of the Library. 
  
13. Seniors:  Gradnite Magic Mountain contracts are now available at the Activity Window.  After your $30 deposit, 8 monthly 

payments of $10.25 will get your early entry, transportation and an all you can eat buffet.  Come by the Activity window at brunch 
or lunch for a contract.  Gradnite is May 21, 2015.  Total cost is $112. 

  
14. The Air Force Academy is holding a workshop in San Diego on Saturday, September 27.  This workshop is open to all 

students researching colleges and parents.  Come discover opportunities to earn your degree and launch your future as a leader in 
the United States Air Force and beyond!  Seats are limited so register today at http://is.gd/sandiegoforum2014. 

 
 
SPORTS INFORMATION: 
 

1. Notice to all athletes:  A clearance form will not be available until the following day for any athletic physical forms turned in after 
school.  Get your forms turned in before school, brunch or lunch.  No forms will be accepted during class time.  Be sure to pick up 
your sports clearance form at the Activity Window before reporting to practice.  Pick up clearance forms before school, during 
brunch or lunch, don’t wait until after school! 

  
2. Student Athletic Season Passes are now available at the Activity Window before school, brunch, lunch or after school.  $35 will 

get you entry into all home games – volleyball, football, basketball, water polo, soccer, wrestling.  But now, save later.  Student ID 
card is required. 

  
3. Attention baseball players:  Anyone interested in playing on the MHS baseball team this spring, be sure to stop by Coach Gale’s 

room B-8 during lunch to sign-up. 
 
 
 

FACULTY SECTION: 
 

1. We will be having an EVACUATION DRILL TOMORROW at 10:20 am.  You will received a memo via email on Monday with the 
instructions on it.  Discuss the drill with your 3rd period students and stress the importance of taking the emergency drills seriously 
to help ensure their safety in an actual emergency. 

  
2. Notification of open enrollment period for employee benefits.  The open enrollment period for the 2014-2015 school year 

has been designated as the four-week period from August 15th to September 15th.  During this period of time, all eligible employees 
may make any changes desired in their coverage under the Employee Benefits Program. If you wish to make a change to your 
current health plan, you will need to go to the District Office and speak with Earsy Tarver, Employee Benefits Technician for the 
district.  She will assist you with any changes you desire. 

  
3. Peer Tutors:  If you know of any students that would make good peer tutors, please encourage them to fill out an application.  

They can pick them up in the library. (Remind them it is a paid position.) 
  
4. Teachers:  The grading window for 1st Quarter Progress grades will open on Thursday, September 4th.  The window will close on 

Tuesday, September 9th at midnight. 
  
5. We will be on Minimum Day Schedule next Wednesday, September 3rd.  Students will be released at 12:45 pm.  Teachers 

will receive the bell schedule and staff instructions via email on Friday, August 29th. 
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